Pretty at Prom
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April 21, 2011 - The Leonard High School Class of 2011 got dolled and dressed up last
Saturday, April 16, for their Senior Prom, held at Longhorn Hill Party Barn near Blue Ridge.
While there, they took a moment for this photo as a group, one of many that they will take in the

coming weeks as they finish their final year at Leonard ISD. - Photo courtesy of LHS Yearbook
Staff




